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From : The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate

To : The Stewards Date : 01 November 2024

Technical Delegate’s Report

The following driver will start the twentyfirst Competition of the 2024 Formula One World
Championship with a new gearbox driveline, gear change components and auxiliary
components (GBX DL):

Number Car Driver Previously used GBX DL

81 McLaren Mercedes Oscar Piastri 4

The gearbox driveline, gear change components and auxiliary components used by Oscar
Piastri will be one (1) of the five (5) new gearbox drivelines, gear change components and
auxiliary components allowed for the 2024 Championship season and this is in conformity with
Article 29.2 of the 2024 Formula One Sporting Regulations.



